AGENDA
SOUTH SAN JOAQUIN IRRIGATION DISTRICT
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
REGULAR MEETING
November 8, 2022

NOTICE: Coronavirus COVID-19
Temporary Board Meeting Procedures and Public Participation Protocol

On March 18, 2020, Governor Gavin Newsom issued Executive Order N-29-20 recognizing that COVID-
19 continues to spread throughout our community resulting in serious and ongoing economic harm.
Executive Order N-29-20 waives certain requirements of the Ralph M. Brown Act relating to public
participation and attendance at public meetings.

The South San Joaquin Irrigation District (SSJID) is strongly committed to taking the necessary
precautions to ensure the safety of, and promote best practices for, the public, our customers, and our
employees. Please see information below regarding attendance at SSJID Board meetings while social
distancing measures are imposed.

In-person meeting attendance is limited due to social distancing rules under state and local orders.
The public is invited to attend in-person or participate by teleconference. To attend in-person,
prior seating arrangements must be made with Danielle Barney at (209) 249-4623 or
dbarney@ssjid.com. To join the teleconference, click HERE or go to www.ssjid.com and select
“View Meetings Online.” To participate by telephone, dial in at (669) 900-6833, then enter
Meeting 1D: 411-691-430 and Password: 719207 when prompted.

Public comments may be submitted in advance via email to dbarney@ssjid.com no later than 4:30
p.m., on the day before the meeting. Your comment will be distributed to the Board of Directors
and kept on file as official record of the SSJID Board meeting.

If you wish to make public comments during the live teleconference, you may alert the Board
President at the time public comments are called for. All public comments are limited to 5
minutes per speaker.

CALL TO ORDER: 9:00 a.m.

Adjournment to November 16, 2022 at 9:00 a.m.
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